


A  W O R D  F R O M  O U R  C H A I R M A N

We are pleased to report the positive start we made in the first month
of our 2019/20 has continued into May and June. May was a solid but

not spectacular month but June was a huge success for us. At the time
of writing this report final figures for the month are not available but

we can report we set two new turnover records for the Club in two
successive weeks. We set new weekly records for both function and

non-function weeks. These performances will result in us " smashing "
last year's comparatives and exceeding this year's budget for the first

quarter of the new year.
We thank our members for the huge contribution you continue to

make by patronising your Club so well and also our Staff who continue
to work so hard and manage to keep a smile on their faces.

We congratulate Donna, Lorraine and Blair on their promotions to
Assistant Manager, Bar Manager and Head Chef respectively. It is great

for us to be able to recognise good performance by promoting from
within our team when structural changes are deemed necessary for us

to continue to grow our business.
Our Staff are working brilliantly together as a team and all appear

happy with the changes.
 

We are currently working towards further upgrading our Gaming room.
As part of this upgrade we are " parking " eight of our lesser

performing machines at a saving of approximately $8000.00 per
annum and intend reinvesting these savings in further modernising
the remaining complement of eighteen machines. It is very clear the

new machines attract the most patronage.

Operations



A  W O R D  F R O M  O U R  C H A I R M A N

We are currently no further ahead with plans to integrate H.B. Indoor Bowls
into our Club but pleased to report both parties remain keen for this to

happen. Their Committee has received approval to go to a Special General
Meeting, probably late next month or early August to seek approval to

further proceed. In the interim we will be meeting with them to discuss
terms of any agreement that they will need to present to their SGM. We

remain confident of a win-win for both parties should the project come to
fruition.

Indoor Bowls

Taradale Bridge Club
We have had a series of meetings with the Taradale Bridge Club to negotiate
a path forward to continue our association with them. We have stressed to

their Committee personnel attending these meetings our desire to maintain
our association with them. We have also made it very clear that it is our

responsibility to act in the best interests of all members of our Club. After
the recent TBC AGM, they have decided to move on to Whitmore Park for the

foreseeable future. It is disappointing that we could not reach an agreement
between the two clubs, but we wish TBC all the best.

 
In conclusion of this report I again congratulate Andre and his entire team on
achieving such a successful start to our new financial year. Our strong desire
is for this momentum to continue and be built upon which we are confident

we can do.
 
 

Regards Lloyd



The ManAGer'S
MesSAge

Spectacular, that is all I can say about June. It was

great from the Bridge congress held on the first

weekend, the Pool competition on the other and in

between it was just event after event after

function after function.

We couldn’t ask for a better start to the year. We

have completed our first quarter and it was just

great. The club is buzzing and everyone is in good

spirits.

The staff changeover has started and we can

officially welcome Donna as Assistant manager,

Lorraine as Bar Manager and Blair as our head chef.

Well done and lets make things even better, with

the new staff structure we are set for a record

year.

We have numerous plans that we are working on and

when it all comes together it will be beautiful.

Thank you for all the members that has been

enjoying the club as much as the staff has and we

are looking forward to a wonderful and busy July

with loads of exciting things to come.

Happy Dayz.



9 Hole Laurie Hansen LMHansen@xtra.co.nz 

18 Hole Denys Carpenter denwise@xtra.co.nz 

Bridge Carolyn Yeomans c.o.yeomans@xtra.co.nz 

Indoor bowls Nigel Parker nigel.parker@xtra.co.nz 

Sandy Jones sandyonavondale@gmail.com 

Outdoor Bowls Darryl LeClaire d.leclaire@xtra.co.nz 

Phil Norman philn71238@gmail.com 

Pool Maria Terezaki Maria.Terezaki@downer.co.nz 

Jason Collins jason@alexanderjoinery.co.nz 

Bette Nugent gbjnugent@hotmail.com 

Fishing Nikki Middleton nikki-midd@hotmail.com

Mahjong Fridays: Marie Locke wharekoa4@xtra.co.nz

Cards Brian Lacey brian@workbooks.co.nz 

Darts Brian Lacey brian@workbooks.co.nz 

Salsa Sandy Hart sandyhart@xtra.co.nz 

Committee Gerald McCarthy

gk@advisory.co.nz                          

 The Greendale Veterans and Services Group Peter Grant

peter_jackie@xtra.co.nz

Adjunct Info



Sunday 9th June was our Club Day at NAPIER GOLF CLUB
where we played our STABLEFORD COMPETITION in

perfect conditions. We were down to shirt sleeves at one
stage; what a wonderful place we live in!

Best players on the day were -
• SENIOR MEN - Laurie Hansen
• JUNIOR MEN - Roly Parsons

• WOMEN - Sue Fenwick
Back to our Club for a splendid afternoon tea and prize-giving,

plus some hospitality as well.
 
 
 
 

The July Club Day will be a return trip to the HAWKES BAY
GOLF CLUB on the 14th July to test the claim "Can you make
it over the water on the new par-three hole?". Of course we all
can! Last year when we played there, construction work was

still being undertaken and some of us got a wee bit lost at
times. We are assured that modifications are now complete

and we look forward to a new experience at a redesigned very
sharp HB Golf Club. Make your own travel arrangements out
to Hawkes Bay Golf Club. Tee off time is 10.00am Sunday

14th July. Entry fees are $10.00 per player.
Subscriptions for the 18-hole Golf Section membership are still

being collected at $20 per member.
August Club Day is a Novelty Day at Maraenui Golf Course

10.00am Sunday 11th August.
Happy Golfing!

Denys Carpenter

 

 

 

 

 GOLF 18



GOLF 18

JU
LY

HB  GOLF  COURSE

14  JULY

10AM  TEE  OFF

FOR  MORE  INFO  CONTACT

DENYS :  DENWISE@XTRA .CO .NZ



AS MANY WILL BE AWARE THOSE OF US THAT HAVE MOVED FROM

LOCAL RSAS TO THE TARADALE CLUB HAVE BEEN LOOKING TO FORM,

AS PART OF THE TARADALE CLUB, A NEW INCORPORATED SOCIETY

CALLED THE GREENDALE RSA. HOWEVER, OUR REQUEST TO

ESTABLISH THIS HAS NOT BEEN APPROVED BY THE RNZRSA WHO

HAVE TURNED THEIR BACKS ON THE VETERANS THEY ARE MEANT TO

EXIST TO SUPPORT, AND EFFECTIVELY (IN OUR VIEW) THE WIDER

GREENDALE COMMUNITY 

 
IN CONTRAST, THOSE OF US THAT HAVE MOVED TO THE TARADALE

CLUB FEEL VERY WELCOME HERE AND WE ARE CURRENTLY IN THE

PROCESS OF ‘EMBEDDING’ OURSELVES HERE AS OUR PERMANENT

HOME. IN DOING SO WE ARE COMMITTING OURSELVES TO ENSURING

NOT ONLY THE SURVIVAL OF THE TARADALE CLUB, BUT ALSO TO

MAKE SURE IT FLOURISHES. SO, WE ARE NOW IN THE PROCESS OF

FORMING THE ‘GREENDALE SERVICES ASSOCIATION’ AS AN

INCORPORATED SOCIETY, WITHIN THE TARADALE CLUB.
 
CURRENTLY WE ARE DRAFTING A CONSTITUTION THAT WE WILL

SUBMIT TO THE COMPANIES OFFICE TO ESTABLISH OUR

INCORPORATED SOCIETY. ONCE THIS IS APPROVED, WE WILL SET UP

A GREENDALE SERVICES ASSN TRUST FUND THROUGH THE CHARITIES

SERVICES OF DIA THAT WILL THEN DELIVER SUPPORT AND WELFARE

SERVICES TO VETERANS AND THEIR WHANAU, AND ALSO TO THE

WIDER MEMBERSHIP OF THE TARADALE CLUB.

 

WITHIN THE TARADALE CLUB WE WILL BE LIKE AN ADJUNCT.

MEMBERS OF THE ASSN WILL FIRST NEED TO BE MEMBERS OF THE

TARADALE CLUB, AND THEN WILL PAY AN ADDITIONAL SMALL

SUBSCRIPTION TO BE PART OF THE SERVICES ASSN. THE FOCUS OF

OUR ASSN WILL BE ON US BEING THE ‘GUARDIANS OF

REMEMBRANCE’, THE ‘KEEPERS OF THE SPIRIT OF ANZAC’, AND

PROVIDING SUPPORT AND WELFARE SERVICES WITHIN THE WIDER

GREENDALE COMMUNITY.

GREENDALE  SERVICES  TEAM

LEST

WE

FORGET

 



WE WILL ALSO HAVE A FOCUS ON SUPPORTING OUR
YOUNG PEOPLE, PARTICULARLY IN RELATION TO
THE SERVICE AND SACRIFICES OF OUR
FOREFATHERS THAT HAVE GIVEN US THE
WONDERFUL COUNTRY THAT WE ALL ENJOY. WE
AGREE WITH THE OLD SAYING THAT ‘IT TAKES A
VILLAGE TO GROW A CHILD’, AND WE BELIEVE THAT
VETERANS, AND THE WIDER TARADALE CLUB, HAVE
IMPORTANT ROLES IN ACHIEVING THIS GROWTH. WE
WILL EACH YEAR CONTINUE TO UNDERTAKE
ACTIVITIES SUCH AS THE SCHOOLS’ ANZAC
COMMEMORATION AND THE SCHOOLS SPEECH
COMPETITION TO SUPPORT THIS GROWTH.
 
YOU WILL SOON SEE OTHER ASPECTS OF OUR
COMMITMENT TO THE CLUB. THE COMMITTEE HAVE
AGREED TO US BRINGING IN A TABLE IN THE BAR
AREA OF THE CLUB. THIS TABLE WILL HAVE
EMBEDDED IN IT SOME SERVICES PLAQUES AND
MEMORABILIA TO HIGHLIGHT ITS SIGNIFICANCE. THE
TABLE WILL BE FOR ANYONE TO USE AND IS NOT
THERE FOR US TO SEPARATE OURSELVES FROM
OTHER MEMBERS OF THE CLUB. WE VERY MUCH
WISH TO BE PART OF THE CLUB, AND HOPEFULLY
WE ARE ALREADY JOINING OTHER ADJUNCTS.
 
AND OVER THE NEXT FEW MONTHS YOU WILL ALSO
SEE SEVERAL SERVICES REUNIONS HELD AT THE
TARADALE CLUB THAT WILL MAKE A SIGNIFICANT
POSITIVE CONTRIBUTION TO THE CLUB, AND WE
HOPE WILL ALSO HAVE POSITIVE IMPACTS IN
INCREASING THE MEMBERSHIP OF THE CLUB. WE
WILL GIVE YOU MORE INFORMATION OF THESE AS
THEY GET CLOSER AND YOU WILL BE VERY
WELCOME TO JOIN IN TO ANY GENERAL ACTIVITIES
THEY MIGHT HAVE SUCH AS THEM PUTTING ON A
BAND OF AN EVENING ETC.

GREENDALE  SERVICES  TEAM

LEST

WE

FORGET

 



GREENDALE  SERVICES  TEAM

LEST

WE

FORGET

 

THERE MIGHT ALSO BE A CHANCE FOR ADJUNCTS
TO PUT ON A ‘COMPETITION’ ACTIVITY WITHIN THE
REUNIONS LIKE BOWLS, DARTS, POOL AND
SNOOKER WITH THOSE ATTENDING.
 
THE FIRST OF THESE GATHERINGS WILL BE THE
ANNUAL REMEMBRANCE RIDE FOR CORPORAL
DOUGIE GRANT WHO WAS ONE OF OUR SAS
SOLDIERS WHO MADE THE ULTIMATE SACRIFICE
WHILE SERVING IN AFGHANISTAN. DOUGIE IS BURIED
HERE IN NAPIER AND HIS WIFE TINA COMES FROM
THE HB AREA. THEY WERE ALSO FOUNDING
MEMBERS OF THE ‘PATRIOTS MOTORCYCLE CLUB’,
WHO ARE A GROUP OF EX AND STILL SERVING
SERVICE MEMBERS WHO SHARE A LOVE OF
MOTORBIKES, OF DOUGIE AND TINA, AND OF OUR
COUNTRY. EACH YEAR THE PATRIOTS GATHER IN
THE HB AND HAVE A RIDE OF REMEMBRANCE
AROUND THE TIME OF DOUGIE’S DEATH. THEY ARE
USUALLY HERE FOR THE FRIDAY EVENING,
THROUGH SATURDAY AND DISPERSE ON SUNDAY.
THIS YEAR IS THEIR FIRST YEAR HERE AT THE
TARADALE CLUB. LAST YEAR THERE WERE MORE
THAN 100 BIKES INVOLVED AND IF YOU LIKE THE
SOUND OF BIKES AND THE SMELL OF LEATHER IT IS
A GREAT OCCASION, BUT WITH A SPECIAL MEANING
FOR THOSE INVOLVED.
 
WE WILL CONFIRM THE DETAILS OF THIS GATHERING
CLOSER TO THE TIME SO THERE ARE NO SURPRISES.
 
 



GREENDALE  SERVICES  TEAM

LEST

WE

FORGET

 

HELP NEEDED FOR WELFARE: MIKE AND IAN ARE
SETTING THEMSELVES UP TO PROVIDE BASIC
WELFARE SUPPORT TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE
TARADALE CLUB. TO HELP IN THIS THEY NEED ANY
ITEMS OF MOBILITY EQUIPMENT YOU MIGHT NOT BE
USING THAT YOU CAN EITHER LOAN OR DONATE TO
THE WELFARE TEAM. THEY NEED WHEELCHAIRS,
WALKING FRAMES, MOBILITY SCOOTERS, WALKING
STICKS, RAISED TOILET SEATS AND THE LIKE. THEY
HAVE STARTED UP AN ASSET REGISTER TO KEEP
TRACK OF ALL ITEMS WHICH WILL ALSO NOTE THE
DONOR’S NAME. ITEMS WILL BE LOANED OUT TO
PEOPLE WHO NEED THESE ITEMS IN THEIR
EVERYDAY LIVES. PLEASE HELP IF YOU CAN.



Club Day on Saturday June 22nd started with our Adjunct AGM and we had the biggest
attendance ever! (The secrete was to hold the AGM prior to Club Day Tee Off) All committee
members and the Pres/Treas/Sec retained their positions unopposed. The golf was played
in warm sunny mid winter conditions and the Stableford Comp. winners were Jan Bartlett

and Martin Harrison.
A snack lunch was shouted by the Adjunct and enjoyed by all.

Next Club Day, July 27th, is sponsored by Maraenui Golf Club with some great vouchers up
for grabs plus giveaways and raffles - tee off from 9.45am at Awatoto course.

Good to see our new members enjoying the day and winning some prizes.
Reminder: If you missed the Subs Payment due date of June 30th contact Laurie to make

any payments.
All Taradale Club members who enjoy the occasional walk with some golf clubs can join us

for a fun time once a month at Awatoto.
If you can't play 18 holes any more but still enjoy playing 9 holes come and give it a go on

the short Awatoto course - you don't have to be a Golf Club member to play..
Subs are only $5 per year, green fees are $10 per round and we have several free lunch

shouts plus prize giving and Christmas Cheer meals at the Taradale Club every year.
For more info contact Laurie Hansen,

Adjunct President, 06 8454310

Golf 9 Hole



GOLF

9

HOLE

27  JULY

9 :45AM  TEE  OFF

AWATOTO  GOLF

COURSE

 

 

VOUCHERS
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GIVEAWAYS  

 



















So what happened in
June..?

Our first
wonderfully

festive Winter
Christmas

Buffet

Join us for the
next Christmas

buffets on 
13 July

 &
27 July



So what happened in
June..?

Food & Wine Pairing with Decibel



LONG LOST TWINS

REUNITED?

SPOT THE DIFFERENCE


